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09/03/2024  13:14:042024/0462/P COMMNT Peter Nau We are disappointed that the applicant ignored remarks made on his previous application and still did not 

submit a detailed plan with full measurements, materials to be used and what will be the overall look of the 

extension. We must assume it will be in keeping with the current look. 

Windows in the village are aligned one under the other. From the plan it looks like the kitchen window and the 

upstairs window are out of line. We hope this is a mistake in the submission and is not the actual plan as it is 

unsightly and not in keeping with the area. 

There is no reference to a roof angle. It looks like a flat roof. Stagnant water can pose significant health risks 

as it can harbour harmful bacteria and other microorganisms, including viruses, parasites, and fungi. How do 

you plan to avoid standing water? What drainage will the roof have?

Nor is there any reference to the garden. Is there a plan for a paved area outside? How big? Will there be 

enough ground left to absorb the rain? Will there be a risk of flooding? 

Again, the application  (p. 7) is marked as if there is no existing parking when in fact there is parking space at 

the front of the house. . 

We trust the points we raised will be given the appropriate attention.
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